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 This week we have been… 
 … learning about the American artist, Jackson Pollock. 
 … making gingerbread men and ladies from playdough. 

 … helping our Concept Cats learn about ‘hard’.  
 

Important Dates and Messages:  
 

Don’t forget it’s our PTA Christmas Fayre tonight!! 
 

 Thank you to everyone who has already sent in the £5 contribution towards our 
craft and cookery activities. Please send money in a named sealed envelope.  

 Don’t forget to check your child’s learning journey for updates and to add comments/photos 
from home for us to use as evidence. 

 Don’t forget that next Friday, 13th December, is Save the Children’s ‘Christmas Jumper 
Day’. Children should wear normal school uniform but wear a Christmas jumper instead of their 
Nursery jumper. We are asking for a £1 donation. 

 We will be holding Nursery Open Evenings in preparation for our September 2020 
Nursery intake on Tuesday 17th December and Thursday 19th December, from 4.30 – 5.30 
pm. Please let family and friends with children born between September 2016 and August 2017 
know that they are welcome to attend these events. The deadline for applications for places in 
Nursery is January 2020. 

 Physical Development afternoons are planned for Mon-Thurs, 16th-19th December, in 
Nursery. There will be space for a maximum of seven parents at each of the sessions, in each 
classroom. Start time will be 2.00 pm until the end of Nursery sessions. There will be a sign-up 
sheet available shortly. We hope to show you activities to aid fine motor development that you 
can use at home. Should this prove popular, we will repeat the sessions in the New Year for 
anyone who has missed out! 

 We still need items for junk modelling, please! 

 

  
 

Happy Birthday to:  


